Alateen Report

I would like to request that all DR’s check their blue notebook for the NYN Guidelines and
Requirements. This notebook should have been given to you with the transition to your position. If they
are not in there please print off a copy of them from the NYN website, under forms and guidelines. Also
I would like to request that you print out the following guidelines from | would like to request that you

print out the following guidelines from the WSO website: G-5 G-7 G-16 G-19 G-20 G-24 G-34 G-37.

These are all Guidelines that have to do with Alateen. These can be found on the drop down menu
under Group Services and the second item is Guidelines. When you sign off on Al-Anon members
Involved in Alateen Service (AMIAS forms) it would be important to know what you are signing off for
and the seriousness of that signature. Please discuss these with your GR's at your District meetings so
they can also be familiar with them.

This coming Fall | will be doing a presentation on my job as AAPP and Alateen coordinator. | will also be
doing a presentation about the importance of safety of our young adults in the rooms and at
conventions and NYNAC (the Alateen Conference). | am requesting that people be familiar with both the
Requirements and Guidelines of NYN and the Guidelines from WSO so that we can have a productive
discussion to familiarize us all on the present Requirements and Guidelines, what might be helpful to
change and how we can implement training for our present AMIAS and people who hope to become
ones in the future. Training is important to have an idea of what the seriousness and safety issues are. It
is also a way to be aware of different issues that may come up and have a plan of approach in dealing
with such issues. Hopefully we can work together to implement this training before the end of my

term. Respectfully Lynda S

NYN Alateen Coordinator



